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General Meeting – September 19, 2015
Round Hill Country Club
3169 Roundhill Rd, Alamo, CA 

Business Meeting:  At 10:36 Liz Williams welcomed the more than 130 guests to the annual fall Membership Brunch.  She invited Soni Leighton to introduce the women who joined the branch at the brunch.

Next, Kathy McKnight presented 4 slides.  These provided attendees with the AAUW Mission, a review of the past year, and the proposed branch budget for the 2015-16 year.  Carol Kennedy moved we accept the budget as presented.  Mary Ellen Blake seconded the motion.  The motion passed on a voice vote.

Judy Lauper spoke about two up-coming programs.  Technology and the Brain will be addressed by a UCSF researcher at the October program.  A program involving different levels of engagement in the fight against Human Trafficking will occur in January.

Teresa Cheung is co-chairing the Holiday Home Tour with Roseann Krane.  Teresa explained how the money from the tour goes to support Local Scholarships and Tech Trek.  She also reminded us that the proceeds from quilt raffle tickets also go toward Local Scholarships.  

Liz introduced Pam Burdusis and Melanie Wade, the co-presidents elect.  She also told members their president elects might be contacting them as they put together the nominating committee.


The meeting was adjourned at 10:53.

